FRIENDS CAMPUS MINISTRY

Report by: Beulah Gullion, Coordinator



THIS SPRING

It has been a long school year for college students, but Friends Campus Ministry has been holding strong. I want to reach out to each of you and not only thank you for your support and prayers, but ask that you reach out and invite us to come share with your Meeting! Eric can come share on Sunday mornings, and I am ready and able to come speak to your Wednesday night meetings, USFW Circles, Quaker Men, and even your Youth!



LAST SEMESTER

The Young Adult Beach Retreat was especially meaningful in September. Each of our four current interns lead the devotions, worship, and messages. Kristen shared her heart through leading praise and music and everyone pitched in for meal prep and a long beach day on Saturday. It has been a joy to watch our student leaders grow!



FALL 2022

As the pandemic is finally allowing college life to resemble some normality, we are beyond grateful that we have been able to grow and establish ourselves in Greensboro and Boone over the past two years. Thanks to your generous support and God's provision of young adults with hearts and minds seeking the Light with diligence, I am excited to announce that we are finally beginning our ministry in Wilmingto, NC!



Camping **Trip**

SAVE THE DATE: APRIL 22-24

@Pilot Mt State Park





Dontact Benjah @336-552-2397

\$100

